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Hello, I am Houda Radi and I am in the board of directors of the Klara Family Center. 

The Klara Family Center is a non-profit, private association. The members decide here directly 

about the goals we want to pursue together and the activities that help us achieve these goals. 

The affiliation to a social, religious or political group is therefore either necessary, nor 

hindering. 

 

The heart of our Familiy Center are the Open Cafés. Everyone is welcome here – you are, 

too. And you do not need to be a member in our association. Our cafés are mostly attended 

by families with small children between 0 and 6 years old, but also grandmothers, grandfathers 

and adults without children come to the “Open Cafés for everybody”, to the “Creative Café”, to 

the “Computer Café” or to the Sunday Brunch. There are also Open Cafés for certains groups 

– such as the fathers, the single parents and for Spanish-/ Italian-/ Polish-speaking families.  

 

For us, it is particularly important that EVERYBODY can take part, that is why the attendance 

is for free or you pay one Euro – if you can. All fees can also be paid with Educational and 

Participation Vouchers. For more information, please see the explanations on our website. 

During our events we always provide child care, since children are the center of our lives.  

 

Personally, I come from Lebanon. People from various countries and cultures meet at the 

Klara Family Center. Here you can speak German, but some of us speak also English, French, 

Italian, Spanish, Arabic, Romanian, Greek or Polish – You are welcome to teach us a new 

language, of course! 

 

We love to share: our time, our experience, our knowledge. In fact, we share books and toys, 

we organise big flea markets for families, we let our rooms for family celebrations and lease 



www.familienchance-freiburg.de    

our RegioKarte for free – that is the bus and tram ticket in Freiburg and in the surroundings. If 

you want to be a part of our network for families, you can use all this and you can also 

contribute to it!  

 

Many families get to know us during the Babycafé. Every Tuesday from half past nine until 

half past eleven parents of newly borns and of babies can meet here. Our opening hours are 

adapted to the rhythm of the babies. You can find them on our website. Mostly they beginn 

after the afternoon nap.       

You do not need to register, nor to be on time. We are here for you.  

If this made you curious, just drop in! 

 

Englische Übersetzung: Luminița Trașcă 

 

Kontaktdaten: 
Büggenreuterstr. 12 
79106 Freiburg-Stühlinger 
Tel.: 0761 – 27 20 51 
familienzentrum-klara@web.de 
www.familienzentrum-klara.de 
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